
 

 

 

 

March 25, 2020 

We remain closed to all visitors, family members and volunteers in addition to non-essential 
outside contractors and health care providers. You may not be able to visit but you can still be 
in-touch. We will connect family members with residents by phone or through an online 
platform. Let us know your preference by contacting Recreation at 902-429-0550 ext. 119. Mail 
or email are great options and if you would like to drop off items, you may do so by leaving them 
in the bins provided in our vestibule. We are not able to accept perishable or home-made food 
items. 

If you have questions about the care of your loved one, please be sure to reach out to the nursing 
staff on the unit. They are always the best source for information on residents. You may also 
reach Angela Berrette, Executive Director by email at: aberrette@svnh.ca or by calling the mail 
line at 902-429-0550. 
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